

3380 North Harbor Drive, San Diego, CA 92101 619.686.6570 • 619.686.6522 fax www.sdhp.com

Service • Leadership • Integrity

August 24, 2011

Mike Turley, President San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation PO Box 81087 San Diego, CA 92138-1087

Dear Mr. Turley,

We would like to thank the San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation (SDCLEF) for having awarded us the grant in the sum of \$3,806.14 to purchase 10 Portable Emergency Locator Beacons. We truly appreciate this great financial assistance to our Department. It will also enhance our ability to equip our public safety staff with this vital safety equipment.

Again, our sincerest thanks to the SDCLEF. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. I can be reached at (619) 686-6021.

Sincerely,

John A. Bolduc

Chief of Harbor Police

JAB/klf

